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 JUMP ROPE FOR HEART EVENT KICK OFF! SEE MATERIALS 
This morning we launched our 23rd JRFH event scheduled to be held on Friday, 
January 27th.  All PK4 – 8 students will participate! Please return the permission 
slip attached to the collection envelope NOW! Join the Zoo Crew club right away 
by registering online or returning a modest $5.00 donation. By doing so your child 
will receive Rory the Lion and a lanyard to begin collecting other members of the 
Zoo Crew! The collection envelope and JUMP INTO THE PICTURE flyer will show 
you the other great incentives and Thank You Gifts!! Please help us fight heart 
disease and stroke by reaching out to those you know to support this event!  
 

SPIRIT WEAR REORDER OPP CALLING ALL PARENTS, WE 
NEED YOU! 

Several of our families have asked 
about receiving another opportunity to 
order spirit wear.  Accompanying 
today’s newsletter are the order forms 
to do so!  Please note: You may select 
from the Eagles logo or the Cross logo.  
A picture of each logo is in the upper 
left hand corner of the order form.  
Orders are due back to school no later 
than Friday, January 13.   
 

GEO BEE NEXT WEEK 
Mark your calendar and join us next 
Thurs. Jan. 12 at 9:15 a.m. to see which 
one of our finalist will be the Grand 
Champion! You’ll find us in the 
gymnasium.  Don’t miss it! 

The next PTL meeting is Tuesday, 
January 10, at 6:30 p.m. We will be 
discussing upcoming events including 
Lutheran Schools Week, Teacher 
Appreciation, The Spring Fundraiser, 
PTL lunches, and more. We want and 
need your input and ideas.  The Sex 
Education curriculum which will be 
used in the coming weeks will be 
available for review. Childcare will be 
provided by the 7th/8th graders, under 
Ms. Luchterhand’s direct supervision, 
for a free-will donation in support of 
their Washington D.C. trip.  Please 
consider coming and finding out how 
you can Pitch In, Help Out and Support 
your Concordia Family.  We look 
forward to seeing you on Tues. Jan. 10.   

TEAM PHOTOS  
All athletes and cheerleaders will be 
photographed Weds. Feb. 8.  Order 
envelopes will be coming home soon! 

IT IS TIME FOR THE CANS! 
Please drop your cans (name/grade 
marked) at the bottom of the north 
stairwell THIS WEEK!   

   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday, January 4 
- January tuition due 
- Chapel, 9 a.m.  
- Jump Rope for Heart kick off  
 
Thursday, January 5 
- Basketball games @ St. John’s  
 
Monday, January 9 
- Scrip orders due by 10 a.m.  
- Open School Board Meeting 
- Troop #10759 Meeting, 4 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, January 10 
- PTL Meeting, 6:30 p.m.  
 
Wednesday, January 11 
- Chapel, 9 a.m.  
- Culver’s Night, 5 – 10 p.m.  
 
Thursday, January 12  
- Geography Bee, 9:15 a.m.  
- Early Release, 1:30 p.m.  
 
Friday, January 13 
- Fab Food Friday 
- End of 2nd Quarter 
- Warrior Tournament @ Trinity 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check out ATHLETIC NEWS 

(in this newsletter)  

for info on 

PRACTICE & GAME TIMES 

WHAT’S ON THE MENU? 

For information on the lunch of the day, 

please consult the school calendar.  

You can go to: 

www.concordialutheranschool.net 

 

http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


NEW CELL PHONE FOR CHRISTMAS? 
We know this is the time of year many students receive 

the gift of their very first phone or may receive a new 

phone.  Please be certain to complete the necessary 

permission form for the phone to be brought to school. 

Students must have this form on file in the office, keep 

the phone turned off in the locker or backpack, and it 

may not be used on the school premises unless 

authorized by school personnel.  

CONCORDIA EXPANDS PREK PROGRAM 
The 2017-18 school year offers our prekindergarten 

students tremendous opportunities for growth with 

expanded programs!  Our 3K program will now run 

Monday through Friday mornings (8:50 AM – Noon).  The 

4K program will be a full-day program (8:50 – 3:50 p.m.) 

focusing on the development a healthy balance of 

literacy and socialization skills, infused with Christ 

throughout!  We are delighted that Mrs. Mierow will be 

continuing as teacher for the 3K program.  Our search for 

a 4K teacher will begin shortly! Please keep this in your 

prayers.   

AN OUTPOURING OF BILLS!! 
Our hearts are overwhelmed by ongoing donations for 

Bills for the Bell System and Cash for Cork Strips!! Your 

generosity has increased our total of $7,308.62.  Thank 

you once again so much for your kindness! 

SERVICE SPOTLIGHT  
Have you checked out the cool new yellow step-ups for 

the glider on the playground! If you haven’t, please take 

a look.  These make it a “breeze” for our younger kiddos 

to make use of this fun piece of equipment!  Special 

thanks go out to Pete Agerholm for constructing and 

installing these handy steps!  

PLEASE HELP! WE NEED A HAND (OR 2!) 
Each Monday, Wednesday and Friday the school offers a 

variety of lunch options from month to month.  On these 

days we need an extra hand with serving the lunch 

between 11:30 a.m and 1:15 p.m.  Please consider 

selecting a day you can help, even occasionally, to lend a 

hand!  Email us at concordia@wi.rr.com or call the office!   

ONLINE REGISTRATION FOR NEXT YEAR 

WILL BEGIN on Wednesday, January 18th.  Families 

who are currently enrolled in the school have two 

weeks lead time to register their children before 

registration is opened to new families. Information on 

where to login to enroll will be available prior to Jan. 18th.  

YOUR CHAPEL OFFERINGS HELP MANY!  
Our GRAND TOTAL collected for the Hispanic Ministry at 

Santa Cruz (Holy Cross) was $554.29. During the months 

of January & February we will support the work of the 

Lutheran Special School & Educational Services (LSSES).  

This school uses our offerings to support the work of 

bringing a Christian education to those with special 

needs in their unique school in Milwaukee. The Lutheran 

Special School also services as a resource to other 

Lutheran schools, like Concordia.   Please give 

generously!  

A VERSE TO REMEMBER  
“Do everything without complaining or arguing. Then 

you will be innocent and without any wrong.” 

                                      ~ Philippians 2:14-15 NCv 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
Live today fully, expressing gratitude for all you have 

been, all you are now, and all you are becoming.       

                                    ~ Melody Beattie 

********************************************* 

COMING UP IN ATHLETICS 
Please watch for updates from your child’s coach 

regarding practices.  

Thurs. Jan. 5 - Games @ St. John’s 

  Girls B – 5 p.m. 

  Boys B – 6 p.m. 

  Girls A – 7 p.m. 

  Boys B – 8 p.m. 

Sat. Jan. 7 – Games @ Racine Christian 

  Girls B – 9 a.m. 

  Boys B – 10 a.m. 

  Boys A – 11 a.m. 

********************************************* 

Racine Lutheran High School  

has many opportunities to help families afford Christian 

education.  We offer scholarships, grants and vouchers.  

Some of these programs have limited application 

periods. If you want to send your child to RLHS, please 

contact the Admissions Office this week to learn how 

you can benefit from the programs.  Call 637-6538 or 

email sdrummond@RacineLutheran.org.  

Open House for Prospective RLHS families  

Is Monday, Jan. 23, 5 until 7 p.m.  

Grade School Fan Night for Girls Basketball  

Is Friday, Jan. 27, at 7:15 p.m. 
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